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To: "Hines, Greg" <ghines@rogersar.gov>, Doug Sprouse <dsprouse@springdalear.gov>
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prod.outlook.com>

Status: read

Mayors,

 

I have inquired about getting you both through a plant next Tuesday or Wednesday. They like to do 

them earlier in the day. We appreciate your interest and would especially like for you to get through 

soon because of all the testing that’s going on and will create news. It would be great for you to be able 

to see what we’re doing around safety enhancements and protocols.

 

Additionally, I have a need to get State Reps. Megan Godfrey, D-Springdale, and Nicole Clowney, D-

Fayetteville, through a plant. It would be great (on our ops guys) if we could just do it all at once. Might 

invite Greg Ledging, too, and perhaps Lance and Cecile. Not sure yet.

 

I’m inclined to just do Berry St. in Springdale because they do lots of tours there and it’s easy in and 

out. I don’t want to leave Rogers out Mayor Hines, and we can definitely get you or all through one 

there as well. Berry Street however is a good representation of a larger plant that does kill. The food 

and people safety enhancements at CNQ in Rogers are even more stringent. But if you see Berry St. and 

know CNQ is about twice as precautionary, you’ll get the gist.

 

I hope that makes sense.

 

Would one of the days work better for you all?

 

Thanks,

 

Jeff

 

 

Jeffrey Wood, Director 

State & Local Government Relations

Tyson Foods

2200 Don Tyson Pkwy, CP003 

Springdale, AR 72762 

(desk) 479-290-3486 

jeff.wood@tyson.com
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, then you have received this email in error and any 
use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Please notify us 
immediately of your unintended receipt by reply and then delete this email and your reply. Tyson 
Foods, Inc. and its subsidiaries and affiliates will not be held liable to any person resulting from the 
unintended or unauthorized use of any information contained in this email or as a result of any 
additions or deletions of information originally contained in this email.


